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End-of-Sale Announcement for the Aruba AP-65 Access Point 
 
Aruba Networks is announcing end-of-sale for the following product (and associated accessories): 
 
Aruba Part Number Description 
AP-65 Aruba AP-65 wireless access point 
  

The above product can be replaced with the following product, which is functionally equivalent.  
 
Aruba Part Number Description 
AP-105 Aruba AP-105 wireless access point 
  

The Aruba AP-105 product represents a superset from a functional, performance and interface 
perspective and should be considered a direct replacement for the AP-65.  
 
We currently expect to be accepting final orders through May 31, 2011, however this final date will 
depend on the continued availability of stock and, at Aruba’s discretion, the actual end of sale date may 
be earlier than May 31, 2011. End of support for the products is May 31, 2016. We strongly encourage 
you to transition all backlog and new business to the Aruba AP-105 as the recommended solution.  
 
Definitions 

 End-of-Sales Announcement (this document): Date of official end-of-sales notice. 

 End-of-Sales Date: The last date to order the product through Aruba Networks point-of-sale 
mechanisms. The product is no longer for sale. 

 End-of-Support Date: The last date a product will be supported by Aruba Networks. 
 
End-of-Sale Milestones 

 End-of-Sales Announcement: December 1, 2010 

 End-of-Sales Date: May 31, 2011 

 End-of-Support Date: May 31, 2016 
 
For questions regarding this end-of-sale announcement, contact Onno Harms, Product Manager, RF 
Products at oharms@arubanetworks.com.  
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